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Holy Trinity Newsletter 

4th February 2022 

Big Uniform News! 
 
 

We have discussed with children about making a change to 
the uniform rules. Many children have asked if they can 
wear trainers on their P.E. days and not swap from school 
shoes at P.E. time. Children can now wear their trainers all 
day on P.E. days.  
 

We would like to remind everyone that children need to wear 
the correct uniform on the right day.  Please do not wear 
P.E. on uniform days, even if you are attending a sport after 
school club. Children can get changed for the club or simply 
change into  trainers.  
 

Also please always wear school shoes with school uniform, 
NOT Trainers.  
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Dates for the Diary 

Monday 14th - Monday 21st  - Half Term                                                          

Monday 21st  - Staff Inset Day                                                       

Tuesday 22nd - Back to school after Half Term                       

Tuesday 22nd- Friday 25th - Carnival Week                                             

Thursday 24th - Year 6 at the Buddhapadipa Temple 
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Wednesday 8th - Year 2 at St. Paul’s, All day                                       

Thursday 9th - Year 3 at The Lion King Musical, PM                  

Wednesday 16th  - Year 4 at Southwark Cathedral                              

Friday 18th  -  Year 3 at Westminster Cathedral                             

Friday 25th  -  Years 4, 5 & 6 Lumiere Cinema, AM                      

Monday 7th - Friday 11th - Religions of the World Week 

Monday 14th - Friday 18th  -  Sports Week                                      

Friday 18th  -  Sports Relief                  

OUR SOCIAL MEDIA PAGES 
 

Twitter: @cchtfederation  
Federation Instagram: 
@cchtfederation                                                                                                                                             

If you would like an item included in the Newsletter, which is also published on the websit www.ccht.rbkc.sch.uk)  please telephone Mrs Phillips  on 
02078819860 or email  lphillips@ccht.rbkc.sch.uk  by  Wednesday lunchtime at the latest.   

NEXT WEEK - VISITORS, COMMUNITY EVENTS & CURRICULUM ENRICHMENT 

Monday 7th  February All Bake Off                                                               

Tuesday 8th  February Year 1  Forest School                                           

Thursday 10th  February Years 3, 4 & 5  coffee morning, Cadogan Gardens, 9.00am                                                                                      

Thursday 10th  February Year 3 Jewish Museum, All day 

Student Of The Week 
Reception - Esme & Margot 
Year 1  - Kira & Raudha 
Year 2 - Angel & McKayla 
Year 3 - Teo & Abigail 
Year 4 - Dontae & Max 
Year 5 - Marin & Christelle 
Year 6 - Nahla & Mashour 

Extra Bank Holiday  
Please note that we will have an additional  bank     
holiday after the May half term to celebrate the 
Queen’s Platinum Jubilee.   The date of this extra day 
will be Monday  6th June. As Tuesday 7th June is a 
staff INSET day, the children will return to school on 
Wednesday 8th June. 

Dear Parents, 
 Following our Fundraising Talks 
on the importance and value of 
setting up a Standing Order 
(however large or small) to     
allow our Head Teacher and 
Senior Leadership Team to budget and maintain 
the excellent and fully-rounded  education for 
our children, we are aware that many parents 
have since kindly stepped forward to offer their 
help in many ways. Please could you take 2 
minutes of your time to complete this  survey so 
that we can fine tune your plethora of expertise 
to where and when it would be most valuable to 
us! 
 https://www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/YCMHCM3 
 

https://twitter.com/i/flow/login?input_flow_data=%7B%22requested_variant%22%3A%22eyJsYW5nIjoiZW4tZ2IifQ%3D%3D%22%7D
https://www.instagram.com/christchurchschoolkitchen/
https://www.instagram.com/cchtfederation/
https://twitter.com/i/flow/login?input_flow_data=%7B%22requested_variant%22%3A%22eyJsYW5nIjoiZW4tZ2IifQ%3D%3D%22%7D


 

 

DRUM ROLL…  HOLY TRINITY SCHOOL 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

We are delighted to announce that our eagerly-anticipated first-ever Promises Auction at Holy Trinity is on the horizon and 
we couldn’t be more excited about opening our Cadogan Gardens Hall to our parents, friends and family for a night to         
remember. 
 
We are thrilled to welcome everyone for an evening of tantalising food and wine before our enthusiastic and multi-talented  
auctioneer, Father Brian, commences the Promises Auction and leads us through our programme of events. 
  
There will be a plethora of promises in the programme of lots, including all sorts of fun and fabulous creations as well as crea-

tive, bespoke and often exhilarating experiences for you to enjoy.  We are aiming high and we would like to raise £20,000 to 

go towards our Food Hub children’s kitchen in the newly refurbished Sedding Street Hall by way of providing brand new 
furniture, equipment, electrical upgrade, lighting, cupboards, storage space, utensils and uniform for our whole class cookery 
lessons that will be rolled out across the whole school. 

  
There will be games and entertainment throughout the evening and some surprise features to be peppered into the night.  
  
A creche will be available for your children to be looked after by our members of staff - £5 cash on the night. 
  
Come and bid on your favourite items or just be there for the experience! All in all it is a guaranteed evening of fun and 
laughter and an absolute must for the diary. 
  

How do I buy my ticket? 
We invite you all to please purchase your tickets via School Comms – live now -  by the latest the 24th March.   Your ticket  
secures your place and includes a delicious 2 course supper. By purchasing your ticket up front it allows us to plan for num-
bers on the night and help cover the cost of the food ahead. There will be a selection of red and white wine, beer and soft 
drinks available to purchase by the bottle on the night. 
  

Here’s where we need YOUR help: 
In order for the Promises Auction to take place we need your help and a lot of it, at great speed! We have the mammoth task 
ahead of compiling a catalogue of enticing and intriguing lots to encourage the bidding wars to begin. The lots you offer can 
fall under the following six categories: 
  

Food and Drink 
Holidays 
Events, Memberships & Exhibitions 
A Helping Hand 
Health, Beauty and Sport 
Objects 
 Please see below examples of previous catalogues and contents to help guide you towards some ideas. I have also included a 

link to our recent Promises Auction at Christ Church to help conjure up some lot offerings. Consider your own skills and areas 
of    expertise and be as creative and original as you would like – these tend to be the lots that encourage the most frenzied 
of bidding! 
  

Please could you send your lot offers to me at krose@ccht.rbkc.sch.uk by the 4th March – this is less than 5 
weeks away. 

                                                                                                          More info overleaf 

presents the 
PROMISES AUCTION 

Thursday 31st March 2022  - 7pm 
At our Cadogan Gardens Hall 

  
Tickets cost £10 per person and includes                                                    

a Two-Course Dinner. 
Please order your tickets through School Comms.    

Going Live Today. 



 

 

Information to include in your lot offer: 
Family Name: 
Child(dren): 
Year Group/s: 
Contact Name: 
Contact Email: 
Contact Phone No.: 
Lot Title: Chocolate cake pops for a class party 
Photos: 
Lot Description: For example: Homemade chocolate pops. 
30 chocolate cake pops themed to your child’s class party Chocolate coated cake pops for your child’s party or party bag ( please 
let us know 2 weeks before ) 
Please indicate whether you would be prepared to offer your lot twice. 
Web Link: 
Lot Value: Please include lot value where possible as this helps us to work out where the bidding should start. 
Who to contact in order to collect your prize: Please indicate whether this is direct to the retailer for example or if different to the 
donor. 
  
If you have any questions about the lots you would like to offer or some help with ideas then do please ask me anytime. 
  
We look forward to receiving your ‘promises’ as we promise this to be an auction to remember! 
   
Promises Auction Catalogue from Christ Church Promises Auction October 2020 
  
https://www.ccht.rbkc.sch.uk/wp-content/uploads/2021/10/2021_PROMISES-CATALOGUE-FINAL1.pdf 

  
Examples of Contents and Lot Descriptions 



 

 



 

 

A Message from our Governor Vicki Lant:  
February is the month traditionally associated with declarations of love however extravagant or           
discrete. Can we ask you to demonstrate your love, extravagantly, for many of our neighboring families 
finding the rising costs of bills and food impossible to juggle? In Kensington and Chelsea there are         
increasing numbers of families who are facing the real dilemma of heat or eat and the Foodbank is their 
lifeline. Families include teachers, other workers in schools, workers in the NHS and many other                  
front-line support service staff on lower wages or zero-contract hours. I have seen the queues at the 
Foodbank increasing every session when I deliver your gifts. This time Susannah tells us they need: 
  
Longlife milk - needed desperately  
Longlife juice 

Tinnedfruit - needed desperately  
Honey 

Brownsugar 

Cereals- needed desperately  
Driedrice  
Tinnedveg (carrots, sweetcorn) 

Teabags/Coffee - needed desperately  
Anytoiletries - we desperately need sanitary towels and toothpaste 

Somepancake mixes might be welcome too, plus any tinned main meal contributions (meat, fish or 
vegetable based)  
As always, we and they appreciate your generosity. Donations can be brought to Holy Trinity Church 
Sloane Square from Thursday 3rd February between 10.00 and 17.00, Sunday 6th 10.00-12.30 and on this 
occasion, 7th 10.00– 16.00. Thank you. 

SECONDARY TRANSFER  
MEETINGS  

Tuesday 1st March - 9.10-10.00am 

 
In Sedding Street 

 
All Y3, 4 & 5 parents and  

carers welcome 

 

 

 

 

 

 

KIDS HELP KIDS 

Four siblings on a life long mission                     
to make a difference  

Kaeden in Year 6 at Holy Trinity is already a  
budding entrepreneur! He and his three older     
sisters have set up an app  - Kids Help Kids  -        
designed as a sustainable market place to sell on 
kids toys, clothes, gadgets. And the best thing 
about it is that with the sale of these products, 
Kaeden and his sisters gives 60% of the total 
raised to the donor, 25% to Kids Against Hunger 
charity and 15% to CCHT.  

URGENT PLEA 
TO RETURN 
ANY READING 
BOOKS THAT 
ARE STILL AT 
HOME. WE 
ARE MISSING  
SEVERAL AND 
WOULD LIKE TO BE ABLE TO   OFFER THE 
CHILDREN COMPLETE SETS. 



 

 

Recommended Read 



 

 



 

 

LUNAR NEW YEAR 2022 
XIN NIAN KUAI LE 

 

This week we celebrated Chinese New Year, the year 
of the tiger. Our chefs in the kitchen cooked up a 
popular dish from South East Asia called Halinese, 
Chicken with rice.  



 

 

Year 6  

Year 6  have been learning about dinosaurs in science. They have Created their own 
models of dinosaurs and written  fact files to go with them. 



 

 

This week at school 

Year 2 created special tents called sukkahs. During the Jewish Harvest Festival of 
Sukkot, Jewish people spend spend lots of time in the sukkah. 

Year 5 have been learning how forensic scientists analyse DNA. They then extracted 
DNA from a strawberry.   



 

 

This week at school 

Reception Class have been creating their own Dinosaur fossils this week. 

This week Year Four had a fabulous time designing and building chairs made out of newspapers! 
They spent a whole day learning from a brilliant sculptor called Darcy.   
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